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April 11, 2022 

 

Procedural/Schedule Change 

UM 2207, UM 2208, and UM 2209 

 
The previously adopted schedule for these three dockets included the Independent 

Evaluator, Bureau Veritas, filing a final IE report on March 29. Staff did not request 

the IE explore any other issues in its evaluation, therefore, the draft report filed on 

February 25 is to be considered the final report.  

Staff is considering the IE’s report and all stakeholder comments in the evaluation of 

the utility’s wildfire mitigation plans.  

Comments can be emailed to PUC.FILINGCENTER@puc.oregon.gov. 

 

If you have questions contact:  

Lori Koho 
Administrator Safety, Reliability, & Security Division 

503-576-9789 
lori.koho@puc.oregon.gov 
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